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Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.5% August: 95.4%

September: 99.3% September: 97.3%

October: 99.1% October: 94.9%

November: November: 

December: December: 

January: January:

February: February: 



March: March: 

April: April: 

May: May:

Staff Attendance:
August-81%

September-98%
October-81%

Strengths:
Teachers are working well with each other to provide instruction and support to all 

students when a teacher is absence due to unforeseen circumstances.  One teacher from Big 
Sky subbed during October when the teacher at Glendale was absence.  

          Concerns/Needs:
At this time, finding substitute teachers for the Colony Schools is a challenge.  

Glendale Colony School
Not Submitted this Month Due to Staff Absence

Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Gregoire

It is hard to believe that the first quarter of the school year is already over.   We had a visit from 
the 4th grade class at Napi Elementary.  Our students conducted groups of students on guided 
tours of the animal barns, carpenter and metal shops, as well as the garden.  The students of 
both schools had many questions for each other.  They had time after lunch to play together.

We also had a family whose parents were formerly colony members come to view our school.  
We are having the students create their own crossword puzzles to help them learn some more 
vocabulary.

We completed our first writing assessment.  For some students this was their first time using My 
Access.  The results were an improvement from previous writing assessments.
We carved pumpkins for each family and had a party for our school for Halloween.
Happy Halloween!

Respectfully submitted,
Mrs. Gregoire
Mrs.Christoferson






